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Ring Road in Delbi 

2984. Shri Rameshwar Tantia: Will 
the Minister of Transport and Com-
munications be pleased to state: 

(a) whether it is a fact that the 
newly laid Ring Road in Delhi has 
iieveloped cracks at several places and 
·half of it has now been torn up for 
relaying; 

(b) if so, whether Government have 
·enquired into the reasons thereof; and 

(c) the result thereof? 

The Minister of Shipping in the 
Ministry of Transport and Communi-
cations (Shri Raj Bahadur): (a) No. 
The Upper Bela Road is being cement 
concreted and on the Lower Bela Road 
a Bitumen carpet is being laid. Both 
those sections are parts of the Ring 
Road. These works are in progress. 
As part of the scheme the old road 
.surface has been dug up. 

(b) and (e). Do not arise. 
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Radioactive Isotope for Dredging 

J Shri Warior: 
2897. 1. Shri Indrajit Gupta: 

Will the Minister of Transport and 
Communications be pleased to state: 

(a) whether it is a fact that radio 
active isotope is being employed as 
an experimental measure in Cochin 
harbour to find out possibilities of 
reducing dredging costs; and 

(b) if so, the results thereof? 

The Minister of Shipping In the 
Ministry of Transport and Comm1lDl-
cations (Shri Raj Bahadur): (a) Yes, 
Sir. Experiments are being conductecl 




